
 Memo No. RC/2022/TDC SUB CNGE/157    Date: 22-08-2022 
 

NOTICE 

 

 All the newly admitted students of HS and TDC are asked to check the 

admission details at the college website under the “enrolment” tab. If any 

discrepancies have been found in the subject combination from the subject applied, 

the students are asked to contact the office of the AEO immediately but new request 

for change of subject will not be accepted.   
 

 

 

 

 

     (Dr. Ranjan Kalita) 

              Principal 

        Rangapara College 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


